November 11, 1971

Dr. Dennis Stelzner
Department of Anatomy
Upstate Medical Center
Syracuse, New York 13210

Dear Dr. Stelzner:

My new coworker, Dr. R. Skoff and myself are beginning EM
work on the spinal cord of the chick embryo. I wonder whether
your work which you mentioned in a letter of January 1, 1971
has been published in the meantime. I would appreciate it if
you would let me know which direction your work is taking, so
that we can avoid duplication.

With my best personal regards,

Sincerely,

Viktor Hamburger



